
  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

OUR SCHOOL is 225 

YEARS OLD!!! 

          www.northcliftonschool.co.uk   email: office@northclifton.notts.sch.uk 

The celebrations will include: 

• A special presentation from our older 

children about the founding of the 

School and it’s first hundred years 

• A walk down memory lane with a 

display of our old school records 

• An opportunity to see yourself, your 

children, grandchildren in our many 

photographs going back over time 

• A memory book – a chance to record 

your own memories of our School to 

preserve the past for our future 

generations 

 

North Clifton 

Primary School  
 

Invites you all to join us on 
 

THURSDAY 5TH 

DECEMBER 2024 
at School 

4pm to 6pm 
 
 

 

At Christmas 1799, Richard Ransom was appointed as the first School Master 

of our Parish School – our School -  which opened to pupils in the following 

January 1800.  Please join us to celebrate this remarkable milestone in both 

our school and our community’s history. 

Refreshments 

cakes &  

mince pies to 

be shared and 

enjoyed!! 

http://www.northcliftonschool.co.uk/

